
 

Government 
Administrative Office 

NOTICE 
Special OBC Meeting 

On July 10, 2024, the Oneida Business Commi ee (OBC) took ac on to schedule a 

special OBC mee ng on August 2, 2024, to approve the tenta vely scheduled 

September 8, 2024, GTC no ce and materials. 

 

By determina on of the Chairman, this mee ng will be conducted virtually.  

 

Any person who has comments or ques ons regarding open session items may 

submit them to TribalSecretary@oneidana on.org no later than the close of 

business the day before the virtual mee ng. Any comments or ques ons received 

shall be no ced to the OBC and entered into the record as a handout by the GAO. 

 

Please take note of this scheduled special OBC mee ng and share with areas and the 

community as needed.  

 

 

QuesƟons on this announcement or if you would like to aƩend/parƟcipate please contact the 

Government AdministraƟve Office  by calling 920‐869‐4364 or sending an email to 

TribalSecretary@oneidanaƟon.org. 




